
Some of the UK
companies that run

match funding
schemes 

We would be grateful if you could see if
your employer has a match funding

scheme, or if they are willing to match fund
any of our events. 



This could be a really large source of
income for the Kidmore End School

Association and help us raise money for
Kidmore End Primary School.



Our email is kesa@kidmore-end.co.uk or

speak to any of the KESA team. 

We wanted to take this opportunity to remind you about the match
funding scheme and how it could help double the fundraising for

Kidmore End Primary School. 
 

If you work for an organisation that has a match funding policy, any
money we raise could be matched by your employer. Companies may

match the fundraising total 
for an event, or a stall. 




CAN YOU HELP?
Match Funding FOR

KIDMORE END SCHOOL 


